April 12,2011

I'he annual Town meeting of Sangamon Township was called to order at 7 pm. We said the Pledge to
the Flag and nominations were open for moderator, Ray Spencer nominated Rick Harper. Judy Harper
second, and all were in favor, Changes to the 2010 Town meeting minutes were changed as follows:
WHRIL. had 125 kids for baseball/softball. not basketball. Ra made a motion to except minutes with
changes. Judy Harper second. Lynn Hiser took a moment to introduce the “Safety Moment.” At the
begin of each meeting we will ask il anyone knows CPR. then chose a person 1o call 911 in case of an
emergency and determine exit doors. Lynn presented his supervisors report, read and reviewed the
Town Fund and Road and Bridge fund. Mike Nolan question the Knight Environmental of estimated
$31.000. Lynn checked into an d Knight Environmental should be $10,680 and IMRF was $31,000,
Larry Sebens made a motion to except the Supervisors reports and Jim Smith second. Melanie Perry
made a motion to set next years annual Town meeting on April 10k, 2012 at 7PM. Modonna Smith
second, all were in favor. Ray Spencer made a motion to buy or/and sell property. Melissa Chitwood
second. All were in favor. Melissa Chitwood and Brent Buckalew spoke on behalf of WHRL. [ndoor
soccer is their big money maker. and 110 kids this last winter. Had kids from Cisco, Mahomet,
Monticello, and White [Heath. They are hoping to bring back basketball camp, dodge ball and maybe
some volleyball. Lynn Hiser spoke on the website which is www.sangamontwp.org. It shows officials,
minutes, agendas, land marks, and email address. She going to start on a 150" Anniversary page soon.
Melanie Perry asked about the host name and who its under. [t is in Sally Nolans name. Melanie stated
since it is an official sight it should be in the Township name. Melanie also asked about “homes lor
sale” and doesn't think that should be on the page. Lynn comment that it will discussed at the next
meeting. Melissa Chitwood mentioned the 2*' annual MDA marble run on the May 28, 2011. Brent
Buckalew said lots of new properties in our township. Kirby Court has 4 new homes. Shandy Lane has
2. We had more building permits than Monticello this last year. Rick Harper praised the WHRL for our
ball diamond. He took his tractor down and helped out and everyone worked hard and they should be
proud. Melissa Chitwood made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Elsi Robinson second, all were in
favor.
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